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Good afternoon everyone; 

We have had a busy last term at TOPS. 

Sorry for no newsletter in week 6 as I 

was away. It is great seeing parents 

come to the morning assemblies each 

day to receive all our news for the day 

and upcoming week. Well done to the 

students for relaying messages back 

home. You have made to communica-

tion at school is much easier for every-

one to know what's going on. 

 

The students have kept busy over the 

last four weeks participating in the music 

Count Us In, Paul Jennings workshop, 

Melbourne Cup,  and many exciting 

classroom activities. 

 

Still to come this term—swim school in 

Week 9, Stewart House , two weeks of 

act and craft, cooking and outdoor edu-

cation with the teachers and National 

Parks.  

 

School finishes on the 16th of Decem-

ber. Even though we have had presenta-

tion night, it is vital that your child at-

tends school till the last day. It is time 

for them to wind down and enjoy some 

fun activities and events. These are the 

couple of weeks the students have 

worked so hard over to year to have. 

 

I would like to take this time to thank 

everyone for such a wonderful year. 

 

To our year 6 students—

congratulations of graduating year 6. Jill, 

Toby and Trevor—best of luck next 

year as your new adventure in High 

School Begins. 

 

Cant wait to see you all at Presentation 

Night to celebrate the students success-

es and at the PCYC Pool party and blue 

light disco. 

 

 

Renee Cooper (Principal) 

 

 

 

SWIM SCHOOL: 

During Week 9, the students will par-

ticipate in Swim School each morning 

with Mrs Shiner. It is important that 

each day the students come prepared 

with their swimmers, a top, thongs 

and a towel. 

 

STEWART HOUSE: 

We are lucky enough this year to have 

Toby Davidson attending Stweart 

House in Week 9 and 10 in Sydney. 

He is super excited to be given to 

opportunity to go away fro the two 

weeks to participate in a variety of 

activities. 

 

NATIONAL PARK VISIT: 

During Week 10, Keno from the Na-

tional Parks Service will be coming 

into the school to complete a water 

activity talk with the students. They 

will in return, be going out onto Na-

tional Parks to completes some water 

based activities. 

 

POOL 

The School and Community Pool is 

now open.  

Please purchase your pool pass from 

the school or day pass at the Two 

Storey Pub. (keys also at pub) 

It is important we support the school 

pool in order for it to stay open. 

 

CHRISTMAS ART AND CRAFT: 

We are completing many Christmas 

art and craft activities over the next 

two weeks. Please keep your ears 

posted. 

 

SCHOOL START DATE 2017: 

School will  start for TOPS  for stu-

dents on Tuesday the 7th February 

2017. 

 

Please have a safe and enjoyable 

school break. 

 

Week  8  Term 4 



   
 

    
 

      


